
 

 

27th March 2025  

Dear Parents  

We would like to offer you our catering services as an option for learners who attend aftercare at 

FDR Primary School. We will be the service provider on site for the Tuckshop effective from the 8th 

April 2025.  

 

Please see our menu options below. Please note that our menu caters for Halaal as well as 

Vegetarian options. We are open to discuss alternative requirements if necessary.  

Kind regards 

Adilla Okkers  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


